
My name is Mrs. Large.  I am so excited to 

be your teacher this year! I hope you had a 

fantastic summer exploring outside, 

relaxing, and spending time with family. We 

are going to have a ton of fun learning and 

growing together in first grade.  I can’t 

wait to meet you! 

A few of my favorites.. 
Seasons: Summer and Fall 
Holidays: Christmas and The 4th of July 
Food: Sushi and Pizza 
Activities: Spending time with my husband and two 
daughters, Hannah and Natalie, going to the beach, 
boating, hunting, and golfing.

Mrs. Large

Want to hear me read you a story?  Have a parent scan the 
QR code above with their cell phone camera!



Dear Families,
The following items are on each 1st Grade teacher’s supply list for next

year. They may have a few additional items for you to pick up in the fall but
please feel free to gather these as they go on sale throughout the coming
months. Have a wonderful summer, we look forward to seeing you in September!

Backpack
1 pencil box

1 pack skinny expo markers
3 yellow highlighters

12 glue sticks
(3) 24 count Crayola crayons

3 boxes of tissue
1 scissors

(3) 12 packs number 2 yellow pencils sharpened
1 pack of large wedge erasers

2 pocket folder of each color: orange, yellow, green and red
3 Clorox wipes

Reusable water bottle
1 bag of pretzel sticks

If you’re last name starts with the following letters please consider purchasing the
item listed:

A-H pump hand sanitizer
I-P Large Ziplock bags
Q-Z Small ziplock bags
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